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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/10/2018  23:20:542018/4639/P OBJ alice gray What has been done to the front basement window looks horrible and is totally out of keeping with all the other 

windows and houses in this terrace. This should not be allowed as it is clearly visible from the street and is not 

a necessary part of the rest of the application. It is a shock to see it every time one passes. This window 

should be returned to its original state so that it matches every other front basement window in this terrace. It 

is needless vandalism.
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